Off-Air Notice

Station went silent on 11/27/2017 due to pending displacement by T-Mobile on
12/1/2017. Station will file a displacement application and a request for Special Temporary
Authority to move to a new channel pursuant to the procedures adopted by the FCCin its
Public Notice, Incentive Auction Task Force and Media Bureau Set Forth Tools Available to
LPTV/Translator Stations Displaced Prior to the Special Displacement Window, DA 17-584, MB
Docket No. 16-306, GN Docket No. 12-268 (rel. June 14, 2017).
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